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Milk Money 

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and you would like them to receive daily milk from  

January, the cost is £12.98 for the term. Please place the money in a sealed envelope, labelled with 

your child’s name and class and put in the box in the conservatory. The deadline for milk money is 

9.30am on Wednesday 16th December. We cannot accept any money after this date. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

We asked the children to dress up in Christmas jumpers  today to raise money for the charity ‘Save the 

Children’. Thank you to everyone who participated.  The children and staff all looked very festive and all 

the money raised will go towards helping those children less fortunate from around the world. 

Christmas Parties 

 

Christmas parties will take place on Thursday 17th December 2020. Children can come to school in 

their party clothes.  Please ensure that they dress in warm clothes and wear appropriate footwear. All 

food that is brought in must be packaged food and not home cooked food.  

Attendance Winners 

 

A big well done to Zayaan Hussain in 1S and 

Alisa Golubeva in 5S for winning the 100% at-

tendance award for November 2020. They both 

won a £10 Asda voucher. Well done! 

Non Pork Flu Vaccine 
 

 Parents can  register their interest for a non-

porcine  (pork gelatine) flu vaccine. If you 

wish for your child to have the flu vaccine 

without pork gelatine, please contact the      

immunisation team on the number below: 

Tel: 0121 466 3440  
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 Dates for your diary 
 

Thursday 17th December 2020:  

Break up for Christmas Holidays 

Friday 18th December: Teacher training day 

Monday 4th Jan 2020: School re-opens to pupils 

Mon 15th Feb to Fri 19th Feb 2020: Half-term holiday 

Monday 22nd February—School re-opens to pupils 

Parents Information 
 

If any families are in need of food parcels or  

need help with applying for benefits, please 

come and see Mrs Khan in the school office.  

We can be as discreet as you like if you need 

support in these difficult times.  

Diwali Assembly 

 
Merry Christmas 

 

We would like to wish a heartfelt ‘Merry Christmas!’ to all those celebrating. It is has been a difficult 

year for most, but we hope that the new year will bring positivity and change for all of us. Please try to 

enjoy the holidays with your loved ones whilst keeping in line with government guidelines. 

This week, 4Y put on a lovely Diwali assembly for everyone to see. Mr Ashford kindly filmed the 

assembly so that all other year groups were able to enjoy it. They talked about the lovely traditions 

that take place during Diwali and even gave a little dance performance! Everyone looked lovely in 

their traditional clothes. Well done 4Y! 


